
To our United Futbol Academy Recreational families,  
 
UFA and Spring Season Considerations.  
 
We empathize with the frustration many have experienced with the suspension and ultimate shutdown 
of all activities as well as the slower than desired return to play.  
 
United Futbol Academy felt that being prepared to return to the field was important so, while we had to 
stop operations on the field, we were still operating the club. We continued to pay our staff and keep 
the business running during this time; there was no way of knowing how long the suspension would last 
and we wanted to be ready to return as soon as governing bodies allowed.  
 
Leadership at the club has been in contact with governing bodies as well as other clubs in and out of the 
state to understand how to provide similar value in lieu of the suspended and now cancelled Spring 
season. Our decision is in line with what Georgia Soccer is recommending we do as well as with what 
other clubs in the area are offering. 
 
Providing a value similar to that of the Spring season is the option that we are able to offer you. We are 
sensitive to the fact that we were not able to play the season due to the worldwide pandemic and want 
to provide another soccer experience for your player. 
  
For our Members: 
After much consideration and thought we came to the following conclusion. 

• A recreational season registration has a value anywhere from $75 to $190. 
• A 3-hour (five-day) camp can range in value from $135 to $200.  
• We are providing a 2-hour (five-day) camp valued at $100.00. 
• Additionally, a 10% discount will be applied to your next season of recreational soccer. 
• This seasonal discount will apply to the Fall 2020 or Spring 2021 recreational season.  

 
While we acknowledge that there is no perfect solution for everyone, we do feel that by offering a camp 
and discounted registration we will be able to provide a soccer service to you as well as continue to 
operate UFA coming out of this crisis.  


